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6. Additional Comments 

Include issues you would like to bring to Council’s attention 

 

7. Activities Report 

A brief report on the activities (hall hires, fundraisers etc) over the past financial 

year. 

 

 

 

8. Attestation of Committee’s primary contact: 

The Committee’s primary contact must be a committee member. 

N/A 

This year has been a new experience for our committee firstly with the changes to 
the Local Govt. Act which bought about Community Asset Committees and then with Covid 
19 coming on the scene. 
 
President Kay Dixon and Secretary Pat Dixon had several meetings and conversations 
with Karly Saunders and Darren Barber regarding the implementation of our Community 
Asset Committee, as a result the 'changeover' went smoothly and without any problems. 
Because of Covid use of the hall was limited and as a result annual income was down 
as expected, community users still used the hall when restrictions allowed, all be it with 
compliance to Covid rules. 
 
Because Covid restrictions precluded face to face meetings the Secretary conducted 
'phone polls' with committee members when the need arose and the 'Executive 
Committee' took care of business and accounts, we finally held our first face to face 
committee meeting on the 4th May 2021. The President, Secretary and Treasurer were all 
re−elected for the 2021/22 year and all committee members nominated for re−election to 
the committee. No major projects or works were conducted throughout the year, some minor 
maintenance issues were dealt with.  






